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Tintwistle C. E. (A) Primary School         

     ‘Confidence, Competence, Creativity’
Newsletter number 16   


 

22nd January 2015
Winter Weather
We still have a lot of very cold children at playtimes – hats, scarves, gloves and thick coats please, as well as winter shoes or boots.
Gala Meeting
There will be a meeting to plan this year’s gala in the Council Offices (green hut) at 8pm on 5th February. Please do go along if you would like to get involved.
Parent’s Evenings
This term our parents’ evenings will be on Tuesday 3rd and Thursday 5th February. If your child has more than one teacher please indicate on the slip which teacher you would like to see.
Parent Governor Elections

We have a vacancy for a parent governor on the governing body and will be holding elections after the half term holiday. Our governors have different skills and experiences but they all share a desire to support the school and make a positive difference to the children that come here. If you are not sure what being a governor would involve please do have an informal chat either with me or any of our governors – all their names and photos are on the web site. Some of our governors will be available in the school library on the parents’ evenings, if you are interested you could find out more over a cup of tea.
Assembly

Please note that tomorrow’s good work assembly will be for achievements out of school. Children are welcome to bring in karate belts, swimming certificates, brownie badges etc. that they have not brought into school before.
Car Parking
Our new security fencing has made the site much safer for the children and we are very happy with the results. As we have such a small car park we are only able to offer access to blue badge holders for safety reasons, we are sorry for any inconvenience but feel that we must put the safety of the children first. Could we also ask that you park considerately, again for the safety of the children. Please do not park on the turning circle, this causes congestion and puts the children at risk.
Jo Griffin, Headteacher
